
 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

 

March 3, 2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility.  We are happy to 

report that, as of today, we have no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in our facility.  We continue to have no new 

cases of COVID-19.   

 

We are continuing to watch the county’s positivity percentage.  As of March 2, 2020, the county was still above 

10%.  When the county positivity rate falls below 10% for seven straight days we will begin the process for 

visitation approval from the state again.  We continue to have essential caregiver visitation with the caregivers 

going through the PPE class and being tested for COVID-19 prior to visiting.  If you would like more information 

on this please do not hesitate to reach out.  

 

Please continue to check our website for weekly updates as well as notification of new cases. As always, we will 

notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility and we will reach out to you 

individually if your loved one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 903-465-7442 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Erin Clemens 

 

Erin Clemens 

Administrator 
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